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In-person voting is a hardship for many. From those who have very busy life and/or 

work schedules, to those who have a lack of transportation options. Mail-in voting has 

been proven to be accurate, effective, and convenient. We WANT as many people as 

possible to be able to have their voices heard, and making in-person voting the 

default does not serve that goal. The current method has been working well for years. 

There is no good reason to change it now and make it more difficult for people to 

vote. 


